Jinder Ubhi

From: SID RUANE

Sent: 24 February 2018 08:24

To: Londonplan Subject: Green Belt Land

Categories: Red Category

Dear Mr Mayor,

Until last March I lived in Enfield for 37 years. Progressively, more & more green land is being used for development.

I am frightened for the future mainly for the following reasons.

- 1) Politicians of all persuasions, just appear to want more and more people, building and money. None appear to be asking where will it end. In my mind you (meaning politicians), will not be happy until the whole country is concreted over and one vast metropolis!!!
- 2) Again, all MP's just don't seem to get the fact that in London, there are just too many people. When I lived in Enfield, the borough was virtually gridlocked during rush hour & school run times. One of the main reasons I moved out
- 3) It's not all about the economy. In this day & age, there are not too many 1 car families. Our gridlocked road can't cope now with all the vehicles so more and more development will only add, if it is possible to make it worse to traffic congestion.

I will not be surprised if someone, somewhere sees me as being racist for saying there are too many people

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click here to report this email as spam.